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GDPR Letter 
The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), in force from 25th May 2018, replaces the Data 

Protection Act 1998. GDPR has adopted the same principals as the previous data protection laws, 

however GDPR has strengthened the elements of accountability and enforcement. As a result, we at 

AM Boarding Kennels have completed a full information audit and have a comprehensive GDPR 

compliance programme in place across our entire operations to deal with how personal data is held 

and processed.  

Please be advised that data held upon you and your organisation is; obtained, retained and 

processed under strict privacy rules and is used for normal business purposes only. We will assume 

your consent to the obtaining, retaining and processing of such data as part of our continuing 

relationship.  

We have included a copy of our Privacy Notice, which outlines our responsibilities under the new 

legislation, and highlights the purposes for which AM Boarding Kennels may be required to utilise 

your personal information. As expressed above all of which are for legitimate business purposes and 

to enable us to provide our services to you, our customer. 

If you have any concerns regarding the data which is held on you, or for insight into our data usage 

and privacy policy, please visit our website at the URL below for further details: 

http://amboardingkennels.co.uk/siteinfo/index.html 

For any other queries please do not hesitate to contact us on 07710 145525 or email 

info@amboardingkennels.co.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Alex Morton 


